
 

 

13 September 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Early closure on Thursday 28 September and staff training day on Friday 29 September 
 
A reminder that school will close at 1.20pm on Thursday 28 September due to our annual Open 
Evening. Buses will leave the site at 1.30pm. The canteen will not serve lunch on the day but will be 
open at breaktimes. 
 
The school will also be closed to students on Friday 29 September due to a staff training day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Soham Village College 
 
 
 
 
  


